
                                    

 

                                                                        

Masses for the Week 

Sunday, October 6, 9:00 AM                                                      

+ William and + Elizabeth Bohner                                  

(67th Wedding Anniversary Memorial) 

Tuesday, October 8, 8:00 AM                                       

+ William Bohner (11th Anniversary) 

Thursday, October 10, 8:00 AM                                                     

+ Mary Machesic 

Sunday, October 13, 9:00 AM                                               

+ Francis Lagerman                                                              

(66th Wedding Anniversary Memorial) 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                   

                                                       

 

 

                                                                      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in 

Ordinary Time:                                                               

October 6, 2024 

9:00 AM Liturgy                                                                               

9:45 – 10:45 Religious Education Classes at Our Lady of 

Hope Parish Center  

St. Jude Novena                                                                                  
A solemn novena for St. Jude Thaddeus, an Apostle and 
Patron Saint of Hope and Hopeless Causes, will be held 
at Our Lady of Hope Church on Sunday, October 20 to 

Monday, October 28. There are  posters in the vestiubles 
of the church with more information. 

RCIA……A Journey in Faith                                               

Please join us for an informational meeting on Tuesday, 

October 15 at 7:00 PM in our Parish Hall. Discussion will 

be on building a team of people who will work together 

to help those seeking the Catholic faith through our RCIA 

program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time:                                                                                        

October 6, 2024 

 The Parish Office is open 

Monday – Thursday from 10 AM to 5 PM. 

    

Ministry Schedule                                                         

Sunday, October 13, 9:00 AM                                

Lector: Melissa Sitlinger                                                          

Extraordinary Ministers: Anita Lagerman, 

Bill Long                                                                      

Servers: Jaden & Landen Myers,                                 

Xavier Sitlinger 

TITHING REPORT                                                         

Collection: 9/29/2024: $2107.00                          

August Lottery Tickets, $253.00                           

Peter’s Pence, $20.00                                      

Maintenance Fund, $50.00                     

$1923.00 is needed each week in our  

regular Sunday Offering to meet our budget 

for the year. Our collection was $184.00  

over budget this week. 

 

A Blessed Mother Candle burns in loving 

memory of William & Elizabeth Bohner                      

(67th Wedding Anniversary Memorial)                              

from Gary & Linda. 

Sensory Friendly Mass                                                      

Our Lady of Hope will hold their monthly Sensory 

Friendly Mass on Sunday, October 13 at 6:00 PM. 

Fellowship to follow. 

Aid & Support After Pregnancy Drive                                 

Hosted by the Shamokin Knights of Columbus 

during the month of October. A Pack ‘N Play will be 

available to accept your donations of baby supplies 

or monetary donations (place in an envelope 

marked KOFC 458 and drop in the collection basket) 

in honor of Respect Life month. All supplies and 

donations will be presented to the Corner of Hope 

Pregnancy  Care Center, Shamokin. 



Announcements  

Tuesday, October 8                                                                            
4 – 6 PM  Food Pantry and Clothing Closet                                                   

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                           

 

 

Line Mountain Elementary Trunk or 
Treat                                                      

Friday, October 18….                                       
5:30–7:00 PM  at the Foundry                                                                      

Please contact Charissa Wilson at 570-797-3825 if you 
are interested in joining this fun community celebration 

and decorating a trunk. 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            
St. Patrick Cash Bingo                                          
Sunday, November 10                                               

Doors open at 12 Noon – Bingo at 2:00 PM  
$30/ticket….Advance ticket sales only                       

Call Deb at 570-274-0264 or                                   
Parish office at 570-797-8251. 

Congratulations to Mary Ann Ebersole!                                                  

Mary Ann had the ticket (#626) with the winning lottery 

number for the Saturday, September 28th Drawing.  

Deacon’s Corner                                                    
As Church we celebrate the Memorial of Our Lady of 

the Rosary on Monday, October 7. The Holy Rosary 

originated in1212 when Saint Dominic de Guzman 

saw a vision of the Virgin Mary who gave him the 

rosary. It was in response to his prayer to understand 

how to combat the Albigensian heresy. The defeat of 

this heresy led many people to view the rosary in 

finding strength and confidence in facing life’s 

difficulties.                                                                                           

This feast day also commemorates the Holy 

League’s defeat of the Ottoman Empire in the Battle 

of Lepanto in 1571. Although the Turkish forces were 

powerful, they were not able to advance into Europe. 

The Christians won due to the intercession of Our 

Lady and the prayers of the Most Holy Rosary. Our 

lady encouraged us to say the rosary daily to 

overcome the “disturbances in our hearts, to 

strengthen our relationships in our families and to 

heal the relations among all people.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TREVORTON FALL FESTIVAL                            
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12…..12 PM – 7 PM 

TREVORTON COMMUNITY PARK                                                   

FOOD    VENDORS   CRAFTS    GAMES  

ENTERTAINMENT: MEMORY LANE                                      

PARADE 11 AM…… FIREWORKS AT DUSK                                                 

RED DEVIL 5K…..8:30 AM                                                                 

FOR INFO CALL 570-975-7688   

 

 Lottery Calendars                                              

Lottery Calendars for the month of November are 

now on sale on Sundays before Mass. They are also 

available at the Parish Office. Again we ask your 

help in making this Fundraiser a success. Please take 

a few to sell to friends and family members. 

Blessing of Animals….                                                                        

To commemorate the Feast of St Francis                           

Sunday, October 6, 1:00 PM – Mother Cabrini back 

parking lot                                                                               

Sunday, October 13, 1:00 PM at St. Patrick                           

Bring your pets for a special blessing by our 

Franciscan Friars. 

Pierogies……. will be made on Monday, October 21. 

Please call the Parish Office to place your order. 

 

Disciple Maker Index                                                                

Parish Survey                                                                                            

St. Patrick will be conducting a parish survey on 

discipleship. We need to hear from you! As part of the 

Diocesan Called for More initiative, the survey will ask you 

to reflect on your own spiritual growth and our parish’s 

efforts to help you become the best disciple you can be. 

The information gathered will be used to plan for the 

future so we can become a more faith-filled, vibrant 

community. The DMI will be open online from October 15 

– November 24 and will take 10-15 minutes to complete 

(paper surveys will be available at the parish office for 

those who need them). All responses will be confidential.                                     

In the coming weeks we will provide more information in 

the bulletin on how to access the survey online or how to 

complete a paper survey. 

https://www.newgrounds.com/art/view/magicfool64/pumpkin-boy
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